
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230116.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
For each day from Jan 1, 2022 to January 9, 2023 please provide 
- The number of calls received relating to a cardiac arrest 
- The number of incidents where the patient had died before admission to A&E 
- The number of incidents where the patient died after admission  
 
The data for requested in questions 1 and 2 can both be found online at:  
Statistics » Ambulance Quality Indicators (england.nhs.uk) 

 
Specifically, the AmbCO excel spreadsheet, it should be noted that this currently 
goes up to August 2022 as it is delayed by a lengthy validation process. 
 
In regard to question 3 concerning deaths after admission, this is not something we 
are able record as an Ambulance Service and would need to be provided by the 
Hospital Trust. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
  



 

 


